CULTURAL VALUE—Recognizing the great cultural and artistic
values of Southeast Alaska's original Indian totem poles, the
Alaska timber industry—represented by Clarence F. Kramer, left—
recently presented a check for $750 to assist in the inventory,
preservation, and restoration of totemn poles and totemic
monuments in Alaska. The check, first of two such gifts which
the industry will contribute, was received by Mrs. Jane Wallen of
the Alaska State Museum in Juneau. Observing the presentation,
Secretary of State Keith H. Miller, right, commended the Alaska
timber industry “for its generosity, its foresight, and its appre-
ciation of a genuine Alaska art form. How appropriate It is.”
said Secretary Miller, “that an industry which thrives by harvesi-
ing and yet perpetuating the forest should assist in a cultural pro-
ject which has its origins in the forests.”




